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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA, SUBMITTING ITS CANDIDACY FOR MEMBERSHIP ON THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 

INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) 

FOR THE 2018-2020 TERM
PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA 

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 

CROEA-MBR-060-18

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the Organization of American States and to the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) with reference to the candidacies for membership of the IACD Management Board for the 2018-2020 period.

In that connection, the Mission is pleased to announce that on instructions from the Directorate for International Cooperation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Culture of the Government of Costa Rica, it hereby respectfully declares Costa Rica’s candidacy for one of the five positions for which elections will be held during the Meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEDI) in May, on a date to be determined, prior to the forty-eighth regular session of the OAS General Assembly that is scheduled to take place from June 3 to 4, 2018.

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the Organization of American States and to the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 18, 2018

To The
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 

Organization of American States 
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